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September 22, 2020 

BY EMAIL 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities  
Prince Charles Building 
210-120 Torbay Road 
St. John's, NL, A1A 2G8 

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – 2021 Capital Budget Application 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

We write on behalf of the Labrador Interconnected Group to request an extension of time 
for the filing of requests for information; to provide notice of intervenor evidence; and to request 
a technical conference in the above-noted application. We would respectfully request an extension 
to Tuesday, September 29, 2020, as our expert has indicated that this time will be required to 
prepare RFIs for submission. 

Please let us know if you require any further information, and thank you to the Board for 
its consideration of this request. 

Respectfully, 
Olthuis, Kleer, Townshend LLP 
PER: 
 
 
 
JULIA BROWN 
LAWYER 
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